

## Diocesan e-News

## CATHERINE'S BAKE SALE

After school on Tuesday, September 17, seven Mercy Action Group students from St Joseph's College Mildura cooked over one hundred cupcakes and forty biscuits in the food technology rooms at the Mercy Campus, with the assistance of staff, Andrea Higgins and Paula Cox. The students decorated the cupcakes with an array of delicious treats for The Catherine's Bake Sale stall. A special thanks to Mrs Minter and Miss Cox's mother for also baking for the sale.

The stall was in honour of Catherine McAuley's dedication to welcoming guests with a good cup of tea and a friendly chat.

Students and staff were able to purchase the beautiful cupcakes and biscuits for \$1.00 each. The stall was a great success with the treats selling out within fifteen minutes. Many staff and students commented on how nice it was to have homemade cookies and cupcakes. The Mercy Action Group raised \$150.00 for the Mercy Missions and Mercy Works. We look forward to making Catherine's Bake Stall even bigger in 2020 and an annual event in Mercy Week.

Paula Cox - Director of Catholic Identity







